
Elizabeth Boyson
Portland
LD 1750
Greetings,
I live in Portland, and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. What an incredible opportunity for Main residents - let's not let it pass by!


